
From: Read, Jennifer <readjh@dhec.sc.gov>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/8/2016 6:26:14 PM
Subject: New DHEC Senior Director of Legislative Affairs

As an FYI, please see the below message that was sent to agency staff at the end of the day announcing David 
Wilson as our new lead legislative liaison.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Jennifer Read
m. 803-760-5124

From: Read, Jennifer
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2016 4:50 PM
To: DHEC_STAFF
Subject: From Director Heigel: New Senior Director of Legislative Affairs

All,

I am pleased to announce that David Wilson has been promoted to Senior Director of Legislative Affairs. In this 
role, David will report to me and work with Katie Phillips to coordinate and communicate agency policy 
matters with the S.C. General Assembly.

David has been a member of the DHEC team for more than 30 years and has managed various environmental 
programs. Most recently, he served as chief of our Bureau of Water and was the interim director of legislative 
affairs for Environmental Quality Control.

David's new role within the agency also will allow us to ensure a smooth succession for the next chief of the 
Bureau of Water. In the interim, David Baize will serve as acting chief of the bureau.

Please join me in welcoming David to this new role.

Best,
Catherine
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